@UNNYSIDE MANOR

The Area’s Premier Family Owned & Operated Senior Living Community

November 18, 2022

Dear Residents, Family Members and Resident Representatives,

We made through another week without any additional cases of COVID. You’ve probably seen
in the news that cases are on the rise across the country. The number of new cases in New Jersey
has actually declined recently, but we don’t think anyone expects this trend to continue for the
foreseeable future. Although we don’t plan to send a letter next week, we will contact you if we
learn of any COVID activity at Sunnyside.

It’s hard to believe that Thanksgiving is around the corner. As always, we have a special
Thanksgiving Day meal planned for our three neighborhoods. If you plan to take your loved one
out for the holiday meal, please notify Jeana Tafrow for Independence ‘Plus’ Assisted Living,
Laura Polimine for Recollections and Pamela Gormley for Skilled Nursing to let us know what
time you will be picking up your loved one and how long they will be out. In addition to making
sure they are ready when you arrive, this allows us to prepare any medications they may need to
bring with them.

Thanksgiving is a day of food, fun and family, but it is also a time of reflection and gratitude.
We have so much to be thankful for at Sunnyside Manor. We are thankful and grateful to all of
you who place your trust in us to provide a caring home for your loved one. We wish all of you
a warm, safe and Happy Thanksgiving.

Regards,

The Keane Family

2500 Ridgewood Rd., Wall, NJ 07719
Ph: 732-528-9311 / Fax: 732-528-9026
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